
 PASQUOTANK COUNTY, NORTH CAROLINA 
 NOVEMBER 6, 2017 
 
The Pasquotank County Board of Commissioners met today in a work session on Monday, 
November 6, 2017 in the Community Room at the WC Witherspoon Memorial Library. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Cecil Perry, Chairman 
    Dr. William R. Sterritt, Vice-Chairman 
    Jeff Dixon 
    Lloyd E. Griffin, III 
    Joseph S. Winslow, Jr. 
    Frankie Meads 
    Bettie J. Parker 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT: None 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Rodney Bunch, County Manager 
    R. Michael Cox, County Attorney 
    Lynn Scott, Clerk to the Board 
 
The work session was called to order at 3:00 PM by Chairman Perry who called on Neil Emory, 
Outreach Associate with the North Carolina Association of County Commissioners to continue 
discussions on hiring of a new county manager.   
 
1. DISCUSSION ON HIRING A NEW COUNTY MANAGER: 
Mr. Emory thanked the board for giving him the opportunity to work with them.  He reviewed 
the job profiles provided by the Board to help determine attributes they are looking for in a new 
county manager.   
 
After discussion, the Board agreed to advertise for the position as soon as possible, with 
applications to be submitted to the Clerk to the Board by 5:00 PM on December 15, 2017.  
Applications will be made available for commissioners to review prior to a work session 
scheduled for Monday, January 8th at 2:00 PM.   
 
The work session was adjourned at 4:05 PM. 
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